
BIG STONE CAMP FOR CHRIST 

2025 

NEWSLETTER 

 

GREETINGS! 

Hello, Camp Family! Wow! Another mild winter. It feels like spring already, and we are gearing up for Camp. It will 

be here before we know it! 

 

2025 CALENDAR: 

Raking and Maintenance Day - April 19, with April 26 as a backup. Please bring a sack lunch. 

Cleaning and Maintenance Day – May 17.  Lunch will be provided.  
 

June 8-13 Senior High Camp 

    (campers GOING INTO grades 9-13) 
 

June 15-20 Junior High Camp 

      (campers GOING INTO grades 6-8) 
 

June 22-26 Primary Camp  

  (campers GOING INTO grades 2-5) 

 

WHAT WE'RE ABOUT 

Big Stone Camp for Christ is a Christ-centered Camp.  We want our focus to be on Jesus, and how we can learn 

more about Him and live for Him.  To accomplish this, we want to stress these things: MODEST DRESS and 

CLEAN LANGUAGE. NO ELECTRONIC DEVICES (INCLUDING MP3 PLAYERS, HANDHELD GAMES, ETC), CELL 

PHONES. IPADS, IPODS OR RADIOS. Campers are expected to be at all activities and may only be excused with 

permission of the Camp Director or Camp Pastor.  If your camper has an appointment during their week, please fill 

out the enclosed time commitment sheet so we can plan accordingly.  One other thing we need to address: Big 

Stone Camp for Christ reserves the right to call the parents of any camper that continually disrupts chapel, other 

worship, or meal times and have them come get their child at their expense.  We want Camp to be a fun, learning 

experience for everyone. 
 

 

CAMP FEES: 

Sr. and Jr High weeks - $150.00 if registration and fee are postmarked before May 1. After May 1, it will be $175.  
Primary week - $115 if registration and fee are postmarked before May 1, $140 after May 1.  

 

Registration fees and canteen money must be included with the registration.   All forms – registration, code of 

conduct, time commitment and medication instructions - must have signatures and be filled out completely and 

sent with your registration.    
  

If you have questions, the camp email is bscfc2018@gmail.com and we will get back to you as soon as we can. 

 

 

With the high cost of postage, and the amount of materials we send out, much of our communication is now by 

email. If you have an email address that is used often (even if it is the camper’s), PLEASE include it on your 

registration.   You can include both a parent’s email and the camper’s email. This is the fastest, most reliable way 

to receive information about Camp.  

  

mailto:bscfc2018@gmail.com


REMINDER: 
 

1. Snacks from home – Campers will no longer be allowed to bring snacks from home. For one thing, they 

attract pests to the cabins – ants, flies and mice like those goodies just as much as the kids do. We also 

don’t want any temptation for others to help themselves. *If your child has special dietary needs and 

cannot purchase snacks at canteen, please let us know. Their food will be kept in the kitchen and given 

to them at canteen time.* 

2. Code of Conduct – Included with your registration will be a Code of Conduct. All campers and their parents 

will be asked to sign and return this document with camper registration. Anyone not signing the Code of 

Conduct will not be allowed to attend Camp.  

3. Since campers in the past have not been forthcoming about turning in their cell phones and other 

electronics, parents will be called immediately to come get the phone at the time it is discovered.  
 
 
 
 
 

LOST AND FOUND 

All items left at Camp will be held for two weeks after Primary Camp, then donated to a thrift store.  Big Stone 

Camp for Christ is not responsible for lost or stolen items.  
 

We look forward to seeing you at Camp! 
 

Sincerely,    

Robin Johnson 

Camp Registrar 

60513 370th St 

Correll, MN 56227 

320-596-2206 


